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Austin, Hannah

From: Psych-academics <psych-academics-bounces@listserv.csv.warwick.ac.uk> on behalf 
of HOD.Psychology Resource <HOD.Psychology@warwick.ac.uk>

Sent: 13 September 2024 09:16
To: psych-academics
Subject: [Psych-academics] Weekly Bulletin - 13/09/24
Attachments: Our Resonate Pledge; Governance Update September 2024; Spotlight Newsletter – 

Article Submission Template 2024.docx; ATT00001.txt

Department of Psychology – Weekly Bulletin: 13/09/24                                      
 
Please send any information to hod.psychology@warwick.ac.uk you would 
like to share. 
Each weekly bulletin will be shared every Friday – We hope you have a lovely 
weekend! 
______________________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
No in the spotlight this week. If you would like to submit a paragraph about you and your role, please 

get in touch! 
 

______________________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Password Management Standard: for comment  
In case anyone would like to review this, IDG are seeking comments on the proposed changes to the 
minimum requirements for the creaƟon and handling of authenƟcators such as passwords, PINs and 
encrypƟon keys.  The password management standard document is open for comments to be added unƟl 
6 September, and can be viewed here. Please email Jo-Ann Wragg with any quesƟons.   (To note, not 
everyone needs to review this, but if you are interested, IDG are keen to have input to the new standard. 
You will see from the document that colleagues including from WMS have already been asked to 
comment, and these comments can be seen in the online version.) 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Faculty Team 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Dear Study Abroad students for 24-25, 
  
We hope you are getting excited for the start of your international adventures this year. 
  
We just want to clarify a few things: 
  
What needs to be done now/when you arrive in country 
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COMPLETING SHORT ONLINE FORM WITHIN 24 HOURS OF ARRIVAL IN YOUR HOST COUNTRY 

 For insurance purposes of us knowing where students are, you are required to confirm that 
you have arrived in-country within 48 hours of arrival. This is a short online form. 

  
Other things to note 
   
FUNDING QUERIES 
Warwick Mobility Bursary/Turing Scheme 

 We have not yet opened up funding applications. We will contact you in October when we are 
in a position to do so. At that point you will be given instructions on what you need to submit to 
us in order for your funding application to be processed. Until we receive further student data 
we are not in a position to confirm who will receive Warwick Mobility Bursary or Turing Scheme 
funding. Once we have this data we will contact students to confirm. Students were advised at 
pre-departure events to not expect to receive funds before November. 

  
Travel Grant or student loan query through Student Finance England/Scotland/Wales 

 If you are applying for a travel grant through one of the external Student Finance organisations, 
then follow their instructions and speak with them directly. We sent a list to Student Finance 
England of all students undertaking year abroad back in May. If you require a course abroad 
form signing, then please email this to studyabroad@warwick.ac.uk and we will sign/return 
this back to you. 

  
CONTACTING THE STUDENT MOBILITY TEAM 

 The best way to contact the Student Mobility team is during one of our weekday MS Teams 
drop in sessions. These are listed and updated on the front page of the Student Mobility 
website: Student Mobility - Student Opportunity (warwick.ac.uk) 

 Alternatively, you can email studyabroad@warwick.ac.uk email. Please note that we are a 
team of 5 people running year abroad, with over 1300 exchange students, therefore we would 
be grateful if you can come on to MS Teams sessions and review the Frequently Asked 
Questions section of the Study Abroad website in the first instance before emailing us.  

 
Other things to think about here: 

 Student Mobility Forms 2024-25 (warwick.ac.uk) 
 
Best wishes,  
 
Student Mobility Team 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Warwick R User Group Workshop: Quarto for Researchers 
Tutor: Dr Nick Tierney (Research SoŌware Engineer, Telethon Kids InsƟtute, Australia) 
Date/Ɵme: Thursday 19 September, 13:30-17:00 
Venue: WA0.24 Avon Building / Teams 
 
This half-day hybrid workshop led by Dr Nick Tierney will give an introducƟon to Quarto, an open-source scienƟfic 
and technical publishing system. 
 
The workshop will be based on Dr Tierney's "Quarto for ScienƟsts" material, which is relevant to researchers in 
general, see the README for the workshop schedule and learning outcomes. 
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The materials assume use of R, but Quarto can also be used with Python and Julia, so is of general interest for 
creaƟng reproducible documents and other technical content (websites, books, ...). 
 
Follow the installation chapter of the course material to get set up for this workshop. 
 
Although the workshop will be hybrid, you are encouraged to aƩend in person if possible. 
 
** Please RSVP via the Warwick R User Group Meetup asap (both in-person and online aƩendees) ** 
https://www.meetup.com/warwickrug/events/303349851/ 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Impact Directors - Future InnovaƟon Leaders programme video now available 
 
Hi 
  
I emailed you all back in August about the new WFIL programme we are piloting and we got some questions 
back asking for further information. We now have a video available which explains the programme and its 
objectives so with just over two weeks left to apply, could I ask you to share this link to the video and 
encourage people to get in touch with any questions.  https://youtu.be/C007AaTP8jc?si=U29TV5JFhMW8Zs96 
  
The link to the application form is below: 
https://warwick.ac.uk/services/innovations/commercialise/support-programmes/wfil/ 
  
many thanks 
Jo 
  
  

Joanna Bates   
DeepTech Innovation Centre Manager | Warwick Innovations | The University of Warwick  
joanna.bates@warwick.ac.uk | Mobile: 07387 238 351 
Junction Building  |  CV4 7HP | Find us on the interactive map  
  
  

_______________________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Hello All  
 
The Research Comms team are currently taking submissions for the Autumn EdiƟon of Spotlight, which will be going 
out W/C 14th October 2024 
 
If you wish to submit a feature, please fill in and return the aƩached submission document.  Please note, the 
deadline for submissions is 30th September 2024. 
 
Please disseminate this informaƟon to colleagues who you think may have a story or opportunity to feature.  
 
If you have any queries, please contact us at researchcomms@warwick.ac.uk.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Kind Regards 
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Research Communications Team 
MCI | The University of Warwick  
researchcomms@warwick.ac.uk | University House | Kirby Corner Road | Coventry| CV4 8UW |  
Find us on the interactive map  
This is a resource account which is being monitored by multiple team members 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Governance in the an Era of Polycrisis - Free online conference 14-18 October 
  
For everyone interested in the role of Sustainability Policy and Governance in the an Era of Polycrisis, please 
consider registering for free and aƩending online a variety of events organised as part of the Earth System 
Governance online forum: 
hƩps://2024forum.earthsystemgovernance.org/ 
  
The programme integrates insights from various fields such as environmental science, poliƟcs, economics, sociology, 
internaƟonal relaƟons and public policy to understand the interconnectedness of global challenges and proffer 
transformaƟve soluƟons. I'll be chairing a session on work produced by the taskforce on the governance of nature 
and biodiversity, but the forum covers a wide range of topics and issues that might be of interest to colleagues: 
hƩps://www.earthsystemgovernance.org/what-we-do/task-forces 
  
Please let me know if you have any quesƟons about this event and community. 
  
Best wishes 
Fred Dahlman 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Staff Masterclass: DemysƟfying Neurodiversity and Reasonable Adjustments 

Hello Professional Services Excellence Network  
  
The Disability Team is offering staff an in person masterclass on neurodiversity, reasonable adjustments, and how 
the Disability Team and the wider university community support disabled students. 
The masterclass will give you an overview of the following: 

 DemysƟfying neurodiversity 
 Understanding reasonable adjustments 
 How students engage with the Disability Team 

You can sign up for a session here hƩps://warwick.ac.uk/services/wss/staff/informaƟon/trainingcourse/  
  
Please share with colleagues and we hope to see you there! 
  
Josie LoveƩ 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
If you see or have an accident, or feel unwell summon a First Aider (in the Humanities Building): 

The departmental First Aiders are: 

Hannah Austin - H1.41, call x73910 (or 024 765 73910 from a mobile phone) 

Catherine Johnstone – H2.53 call x23745 or (024 765 23745 from a mobile phone) 
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Professor Thomas Hills - H0.26, call x23182 (or 024 765 23183 from a mobile phone) 

Dr Pete Trimmer - H0.29, call x50909 (or 024 761 50909 from a mobile phone) 

If it is not possible to contact one of the first aiders, please contact Community Safety on ext: 
22222 (024 765 22222). 

Automated External Defibrillators (AEDs) 
location https://warwick.ac.uk/services/healthsafetywellbeing/guidance/first_aid/defibrilators/. 

Procedure for reporting Accidents 

(a) Report incident to Linda Wilson or, in her absence, your line manager / supervisor / tutor. 

(b) Complete the online Accident / Incident / Near Miss Report Form 

UOW_Portal_b61470bf-91f9-4f38-a1c9-8b2cce40b052 (sheassure.net) 
 
Kind Regards, 
Hannah. 
  
Hannah AusƟn (She/Her) 
PA to Professor. Derrick Watson, Head of Department | Psychology | 
University of Warwick  
Hannah.o.ausƟn@warwick.ac.uk| Internal: 73910  
Room H1.41 | HumaniƟes Building | Coventry | CV4 7AL | Find us on the 
interacƟve map  
Or chat with me on Teams! 
Work hours: 8:30 am Ɵll 4:30pm (Monday Ɵll Thursday), 9:00am Ɵll 4:00pm 
(Friday) 
  

                           
  

 
  

 
 


